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considerable plastics and Styrofoam beads along the shoreline from buoys and 
docks breaking down. Waterfowl and fish may ingest this material. 

5. The commonly held belief that dock area directly affects lake floor shade that 
may support predatory fish is likely not supported by control group experimental 
research. 

6. Regarding foreshore access, docks should not impede the public’s ability to use 
the public foreshore. Further, additional boat launches are necessary to address 
the demand. 

7. An added advantage of a larger dock size (together with other aquatic industries 
such as boat sales), is helping to support the economy of the CSRD. Because 
the large Shuswap Lake system is ideal for technically advanced docks, local 
dock manufacturers provide a competitive advantage to the CSRD economy. 
This aspect of the economy should not be hampered by unfounded dock size 
limitations. Also, the dock manufacturing industry itself provides a natural 
limitation on dock size. This limitation is not the dock area, but rather the cost. At 
$100 per square foot, most people would be unwilling to have large docks. 

In summary, dock size amendments to Bylaw 900 provide an opportunity to address 
additional issues that have more important consequences to safety and environment. 
Flotation material and technology is much more important than dock size in supporting a 
healthier lake environment; docks up to 55 square meters are safer and environmentally 
friendly; foreshore access and boat launches are not meeting current demand; and 
CSRD, through its economic development initiatives, should support a local dock and 
aquatic industry. 

 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

 




